
     

 

Corrections of the original call UAM Tomás y Valiente 2022 

 
Having detected an error within the call Tomás y Valiente 2022 whose goal is to incorporate 

Spanish and international researchers with a remarkable career in the areas of Arts and 

Humanities and, Social and Juridical Sciences, we proceed to modify the Annex I of the call. 

Specifically, the priority strategic line of the Department of Art History is suppressed. The 

priority strategic lines of the other departments are not modified.  

ANNEX I 

STRATEGIC PRIORITY RESEARCH LINES 

 

The following strategic line is suppressed: 

 

Department of Art History 

1. Art and visual culture history 

 

 

Fdo. Mª Teresa Blázquez Cuesta 

Vice-Rector for Research and Library 
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